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Old Plantation Days: Being Recollections of Southern Life
Before the Civil War
The story of a Louisiana mansion, a planter�s empire, and a
preservation battle lost to bulldozers

Lost Plantation
The plantation homes of Louisiana were built by wealthy cotton and
sugar planters, who vied with one another to create the most splendid
residences in the years before the Civil War. This edition of the
guide features descriptions of more than 250 significant houses in
Louisiana, many dating from the days of French and Spanish rule.
Seventy-one photographs highlight the finest structures.

The Lost Tradition of Economic Equality in America,
1600–1870
A Pulitzer Prize-winning history of the mistreatment of black
Americans. In this 'precise and eloquent work' - as described in its
Pulitzer Prize citation - Douglas A. Blackmon brings to light one of
the most shameful chapters in American history - an 'Age of
Neoslavery' that thrived in the aftermath of the Civil War through the
dawn of World War II. Using a vast record of original documents and
personal narratives, Blackmon unearths the lost stories of slaves and
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their descendants who journeyed into freedom after the Emancipation
Proclamation and then back into the shadow of involuntary servitude
thereafter. By turns moving, sobering and shocking, this unprecedented
account reveals these stories, the companies that profited the most
from neoslavery, and the insidious legacy of racism that reverberates
today.

Lost Crops of Africa
Slave Country tells the tragic story of the expansion of slavery in
the new United States. In the wake of the American Revolution, slavery
gradually disappeared from the northern states and the importation of
captive Africans was prohibited. Yet, at the same time, the country's
slave population grew, new plantation crops appeared, and several new
slave states joined the Union. Adam Rothman explores how slavery
flourished in a new nation dedicated to the principle of equality
among free men, and reveals the enormous consequences of U.S.
expansion into the region that became the Deep South. Rothman maps the
combination of transatlantic capitalism and American nationalism that
provoked a massive forced migration of slaves into Louisiana, Alabama,
and Mississippi. He tells the fascinating story of collaboration and
conflict among the diverse European, African, and indigenous peoples
who inhabited the Deep South during the Jeffersonian era, and who
turned the region into the most dynamic slave system of the Atlantic
world. Paying close attention to dramatic episodes of resistance,
rebellion, and war, Rothman exposes the terrible violence that haunted
the Jeffersonian vision of republican expansion across the American
continent. Slave Country combines political, economic, military, and
social history in an elegant narrative that illuminates the perilous
relation between freedom and slavery in the early United States. This
book is essential reading for anyone interested in an honest look at
America's troubled past.

Twelve Years A Slave (Full Book and Comprehensive Reading
Companion)
David King Gleason provides a grand tour of Virginia’s distinctive
plantation homes. As the architectural historian Calder Loth states in
his prefatory note, “Gleason’s elegant photographs provide a seductive
image of life in ‘Old Virginia.’ He presents one inviting house after
another, complete with handsome interiors, and spacious grounds dotted
with boxwoods and venerable trees.” Unlike those in the Deep South,
most of Virginia’s plantation homes were built before the antebellum
period and mainly reflect colonial, English Georgian, and Jeffersonian
styles of architecture. Gleason has photographed the homes in all
seasons, framing some in the pink blossoms of springtime dogwoods,
showing others surrounded by the golden hues of autumn, and presenting
still others blanketed in January snows. Many of the photographs
provide aerial perspectives that encompass not only the homes
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themselves but outbuildings and dependencies, great lawns and terraced
gardens. The book begins with homes in the Tidewater region, where
Bacon’s Castle, built in 1665 on the south bank of the James River,
still stands. It is the oldest surviving house not only in Virginia
but in all of English-settled North America. Other houses from the
Tidewater region include Westover, considered one of the most
beautiful Georgian residences in the United States; Brandon, at one
time the home of Benjamin Harrison; Appomattox Manor, where Ulysses S.
Grant headquartered for a period during the Civil War; and Carter’s
Grove, near Williamsburg. In northern Virginia and the Shenandoah
valley are Gunston Hall, near Alexandria; Woodlawn, in Fairfax County;
Washington’s Mount Vernon; and Melrose, a castellated manor inspired
by the romantic literature of Sir Walter Scott. In the Piedmont,
Gleason photographed such houses as Ash Lawn, the home of James
Monroe; Edgemont, an exquisitely proportioned house showing Thomas
Jefferson’s influence; and Estouteville, whose great center hall opens
onto identical Tuscan porticos framing magnificent views of the
Virginia countryside. Gleason’s photographs of a mist-shrouded
Monticello are among the most beautiful in the book. In all, Gleason
has photographed more than eighty of Virginia’s finest plantation
homes. Extensive captions provide concise histories of each house,
including its original builder and subsequent owners, and its
occupants, either friendly or hostile, during the Revolutionary or
Civil wars.

Southern Splendor
Shows nearly a hundred mansions and plantation homes along the rivers
and bayous of Louisiana and briefly recounts the history of each
building

Slave Country
DIVRich survey ranges from pioneer cabins to French Provincial and
Neoclassic revivals. Extensive commentary on each building, with over
100 detailed illustrations, including 36 floor plans. Bibliography.
/div

Rural Worlds Lost
Solomon Northup was born a free black man. He was kidnapped, tortured,
and sold into slavery. For 12 years, he was kept in bondage as a slave
in Louisiana--Twelve Years a Slave is his moving and raw account of
survival and life as a slave. This edition includes the full book as
well as a comprehensive companion with historical notes, character
overview, themes overview, and chapter summaries.

Southern Plantations
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Informing current discussions about the growing gap between rich and
poor in the United States, The Lost Tradition of Economic Equality in
America is surprising and enlightening.

Louisiana Plantation Homes, Colonial and Antebellum
"[Book title] ranges over the broad expanse of Oceania to reconstruct
the history of "blackbirding" (slave trading) in the region. It
examines the role of U.S. citizens (many of them ex-slaveholders and
ex-confederates) in the trade and its roots in Civil War dislocations.
What unfolds is a dramatic tale of unfree labor, conflicts between
formal and informal empire, white supremacy, threats to sovereignty in
Hawaii, the origins of a White Australian policy, and the rise of
Japan as a Pacific power and putative protector."--Back cover.

Great Houses of the South
Index to Records of Ante-Bellum Southern Plantations
After the Civil War, African Americans placed poignant "information
wanted" advertisements in newspapers, searching for missing family
members. Inspired by the power of these ads, Heather Andrea Williams
uses slave narratives, letters, interviews, public records, and
diaries to guide readers back to devastating moments of family
separation during slavery when people were sold away from parents,
siblings, spouses, and children. Williams explores the heartbreaking
stories of separation and the long, usually unsuccessful journeys
toward reunification. Examining the interior lives of the enslaved and
freedpeople as they tried to come to terms with great loss, Williams
grounds their grief, fear, anger, longing, frustration, and hope in
the history of American slavery and the domestic slave trade. Williams
follows those who were separated, chronicles their searches, and
documents the rare experience of reunion. She also explores the
sympathy, indifference, hostility, or empathy expressed by whites
about sundered black families. Williams shows how searches for family
members in the post-Civil War era continue to reverberate in African
American culture in the ongoing search for family history and
connection across generations.

Tales from the Haunted South
South Carolinians have long desired a route for water navigation from
Columbia to Charleston. An early Santee Canal effort ended in failure
by 1850, but interest was reignited in the twentieth century.
Roosevelt and his New Deal provided the necessary hydroelectric power
and a boost to the state s economy through the funding of a navigable
route utilizing the Congaree, Santee and Cooper Rivers. This ambitious
undertaking would become the largest land-clearing project in the
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history of the United States, requiring the purchase of more than
177,000 acres. Today, the remains of more than twenty historic
plantations rest beneath the waters of Lake Marion and Lake Moultrie,
and Charleston historian Douglas Bostick raises them from the depths
in this haunting visual journey.

Slavery by Another Name
Immediately following the Civil War, and for many years thereafter,
southerners proclaimed a “New” South, implying not only the end of
slavery but also the beginning of a new era of growth,
industrialization, and prosperity. Time has shown that those
declarations—at least in terms of progress and prosperity—were
premature by several decades. Life for an Alabama tenant farmer in
1920 did not differ significantly from the life his grandfather led
fifty years earlier. In fact, the South remained primarily a land of
poor farming folks until the 1940s. Only then, and after World War II,
did the real New South of industrial growth and urban development
begin to emerge. Jack Temple Kirby’s massive and engaging study
examines the rural southern world of the first half of this century,
its collapse, and the resulting “modernization” of southern society.
The American South was the last region of the Western world to undergo
this process, and Rural Worlds Lost is the first book to so thoroughly
assess the profound changes modernization has wrought. Kirby
painstakingly charts the structural changes in agriculture that have
occurred in the South and the effects these changes have had on people
both at work and in the community. He is quick to note that there is
not just one South but many, emphasizing the South’s diversity not
only in terms of race but also in terms of crop type and topography,
and the resultant cultural differences of various areas of the region.
He also skillfully compares southern life and institutions with those
in other parts of the country, noting discrepancies and similarities.
Perhaps even more significant, however, is Kirby’s focus on the lives
and communities of ordinary people and how they have been transformed
by the effects of modernization. By using the oral histories collected
by WPA interviewers, Kirby shows firsthand how rural southerners lived
in the 1930s and what forces shaped their views on life. He assesses
the impact of cash upon traditional rural economies, the revolutionary
effects of New Deal programs on the rich and poor, and the forms and
cultural results of migration. Kirby also treats home life, recording
attitudes toward marriage, and sex, health maintenance, and class
relationships, not to mention sports and leisure, moonshining, and the
southerner’s longstanding love-hate relationship with the mule. Rural
Worlds Lost, based on exceptionally extensive research in archives
throughout the South and in federal agricultural censuses,
definitively charts the enormous changes that have taken place in the
South in this century. Writing about Kirby’s previous book, Media-Made
Dixie, Time Magazine noted Kirby’s “scholarship of rare lucidity.”
That same high level of scholarship, as well as an undeniable
affection for the region, is abundantly evident in this new, pathPage 5/14
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breaking book.

Plantation Houses and Mansions of the Old South
The southern forest resource assessment provides a comprehensive
analysis of the history, status, and likely future of forests in the
Southern United States. Twenty-three chapters address questions
regarding social/economic systems, terrestrial ecosystems, water and
aquatic ecosystems, forest health, and timber management; 2 additional
chapters provide a background on history and fire. Each chapter
surveys pertinent literature and data, accesses conditions, identifies
research needs, and examines the implications for southern forests and
the benefits they provide.

They Were Her Property
Table of contents

Fast-wood Forestry: Myths and Realities [Japanese]
Forgotten Grasslands of the South
As preservationist Mary Carol Miller talked with Mississippians about
her books on lost mansions and landmarks, enthusiasts brought her more
stories of great architecture ravaged by time. The twenty-seven houses
included in her new book are among the most memorable of Mississippi's
vanished antebellum and Victorian mansions. The list ranges from the
oldest house in the Natchez region, lost in a 1966 fire, to a
Reconstruction-era home that found new life as a school for freed
slaves. From two Gulf Coast landmarks both lost to Hurricane Katrina,
to the mysteriously misplaced facades of Hernando's White House and
Columbus's Flynnwood, these homes mark high points in the broad sweep
of Mississippi history and the state's architectural legacy. Miller
tells the stories of these homes through accounts from the families
who built and maintained them. These structures run the stylistic
gamut from Greek revival to Second Empire, and their owners include
everyone from Revolutionary-era soldiers to governors and scoundrels.

Southern Forest Resource Assessment
In this sensitively told tale of suffering, brutality, and inhumanity,
Worse Than Slavery is an epic history of race and punishment in the
deepest South from emancipation to the civil rights era—and beyond.
Immortalized in blues songs and movies like Cool Hand Luke and The
Defiant Ones, Mississippi’s infamous Parchman State Penitentiary was,
in the pre-civil rights south, synonymous with cruelty. Now, noted
historian David Oshinsky gives us the true story of the notorious
prison, drawing on police records, prison documents, folklore, blues
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songs, and oral history, from the days of cotton-field chain gangs to
the 1960s, when Parchman was used to break the wills of civil rights
workers who journeyed south on Freedom Rides.

Plantation Homes of the James River
"The 'great house' of the South inhabits a place of the imagination as
much as it does any particular geographic terrain. Margaret Mitchell's
Tara from 'Gone with the Wind', though fictional, stands even now for
many Americans as the epitome of the type, with its stately whitecolumned porticos, shady verandahs, and elegant interiors with
graceful proportions. Yet the Southern great house is much more than
this. From the bookish if slightly irregular Neoclassicism of Mount
Vernon to the aristocratic European splendor of Biltmore, Great Houses
of the South documents through vibrant new photography the many
manifestations that this mythic, highly individualized architecture
has taken while richly nuanced text narrates a great American story of
tradition, aspiration and reinvention."--Front flap.

Vestiges of Grandeur
The visionary author’s masterpiece pulls us—along with her Black
female hero—through time to face the horrors of slavery and explore
the impacts of racism, sexism, and white supremacy then and now. Dana,
a modern black woman, is celebrating her twenty-sixth birthday with
her new husband when she is snatched abruptly from her home in
California and transported to the antebellum South. Rufus, the white
son of a plantation owner, is drowning, and Dana has been summoned to
save him. Dana is drawn back repeatedly through time to the slave
quarters, and each time the stay grows longer, more arduous, and more
dangerous until it is uncertain whether or not Dana's life will end,
long before it has a chance to begin.

The Southern Cultivator and Industrial Journal
Designed for both professional and amateur genealogists and other
researchers, this index provides a detailed guide to materials
available in the extensive Records of Ante-Bellum Southern Plantations
microfilm set. By using this index to identify specific collections in
which materials pertinent to a specific family name, plantation name,
or location may be found, and then reviewing the details in the
appropriate Guides (see Preface), the researcher may pinpoint the
location of desired materials. The items indexed include deeds, wills,
estate papers, genealogies, personal and business correspondence,
account books, slave lists, and many other types of records. This new
edition also includes a list of all of the manuscript collections
included in the microfilm set.

Haunted Plantations of the South
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The great majority of the South's plantation homes have been destroyed
over time, and many have long been forgotten. In Lost Plantations of
the South, Marc R. Matrana weaves together photographs, diaries and
letters, architectural renderings, and other rare documents to tell
the story of sixty of these vanquished estates and the people who once
called them home. From plantations that were destroyed by natural
disaster such as Alabama's Forks of Cypress, to those that were
intentionally demolished such as Seven Oaks in Louisiana and Mount
Brilliant in Kentucky, Matrana resurrects these lost mansions.
Including plantations throughout the South as well as border states,
Matrana carefully tracks the histories of each from the earliest days
of construction to the often contentious struggles to preserve these
irreplaceable historic treasures. Lost Plantations of the South
explores the root causes of demise and provides understanding and
insight on how lessons learned in these sad losses can help prevent
future preservation crises. Capturing the voices of masters and
mistresses alongside those of slaves, and featuring more than one
hundred elegant archival illustrations, this book explores the
powerful and complex histories of these cardinal homes across the
South.

Kindred
Brief histories of Southern mansions including from South Carolina:
Drayton Hall, Aiken-Rhett House, Middleton Place, Edmonston-Alston
House, Heyword-Washington House, Joseph Manigult House, Boone Hall
Plantation, Mepkin Abbey, Hampton Plantation and others.

Help Me to Find My People
Few things evoke thoughts and memories of the past more than a house
from a bygone era, and few places are identified and symbolized more
by historic dwellings than the American South. Plantation houses built
with columned porticos and wide porches, stout chimneys, large rooms,
and sweeping staircases survive as legacies of both a storied and
troubled past. These homes are at the heart of a complex web of human
relationships that have shaped the social and cultural heritage of the
region for generations. Despite their commanding appearance, the
region's plantation houses have proven to be fragile relics of
history, vulnerable to decay, neglect, and loss. Today, only a small
percentage of the South's antebellum treasures survive. In Southern
Splendor: Saving Architectural Treasures of the Old South, historians
Marc R. Matrana, Robin S. Lattimore, and Michael W. Kitchens explore
almost fifty houses built before the Civil War that have been
authentically restored or preserved. Methodically examined are
restoration efforts that preserve not only homes and other structures,
but also the stories of those living in or occupying those homes. The
authors discuss the challenges facing specific plantation homes and
their preservation. Featuring over 275 stunning photographs, as well
as dozens of firsthand accounts and interviews with those involved in
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the preservation of these historic properties, Southern Splendor
describes the leading role the South has played, since the nineteenth
century, in the historic preservation movement in this country.

Carolina Plantations
MY LIFE IN THE SOUTH is Jacob Stroyer's absorbing first person account
of his experiences of life as a slave. Jacob Stroyer was born into
slavery in 1849 on a large plantation in South Carolina. In 1864 after
the Civil War ended, Stroyer moved north and became an African
Methodist Episcopal minister in Salem Massachusetts. Originally
published in 1879, Stroyer's records his memories of his life in the
south. While he describes his experiences and the burdens of life as a
slave along with the severity of the discipline on a plantation, he
also includes some of the customs of both slaves and their owners.This
new and enlarged edition was printed in 1885 and is considered a
valuable resource for all ages.

Virginia Plantation Homes
Scenes of starvation have drawn the world's attention to Africa's
agricultural and environmental crisis. Some observers question whether
this continent can ever hope to feed its growing population. Yet there
is an overlooked food resource in sub-Saharan Africa that has vast
potential: native food plants. When experts were asked to nominate
African food plants for inclusion in a new book, a list of 30 species
grew quickly to hundreds. All in all, Africa has more than 2,000
native grains and fruits--"lost" species due for rediscovery and
exploitation. This volume focuses on native cereals, including African
rice, reserved until recently as a luxury food for religious rituals.
Finger millet, neglected internationally although it is a staple for
millions. Fonio (acha), probably the oldest African cereal and
sometimes called "hungry rice." Pearl millet, a widely used grain that
still holds great untapped potential. Sorghum, with prospects for
making the twenty-first century the "century of sorghum." Tef, in many
ways ideal but only now enjoying budding commercial production. Other
cultivated and wild grains. This readable and engaging book dispels
myths, often based on Western bias, about the nutritional value,
flavor, and yield of these African grains. Designed as a tool for
economic development, the volume is organized with increasing levels
of detail to meet the needs of both lay and professional readers. The
authors present the available information on where and how each grain
is grown, harvested, and processed, and they list its benefits and
limitations as a food source. The authors describe "next steps" for
increasing the use of each grain, outline research needs, and address
issues in building commercial production. Sidebars cover such
interesting points as the potential use of gene mapping and other
"high-tech" agricultural techniques on these grains. This fact-filled
volume will be of great interest to agricultural experts,
entrepreneurs, researchers, and individuals concerned about restoring
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food production, environmental health, and economic opportunity in subSaharan Africa. Selection, Newbridge Garden Book Club

My Life in the South
"This book was published with the assistance of the Fred W. Morrison
Fund for Southern Studies of the University of North Carolina Press
and the George and Ann Richards Civil War Era Center for the Brose
Lecture Series."

Marvelous Old Mansions and Other Southern Treasures
Worse Than Slavery
Forgotten Grasslands of the South is a literary and scientific case
study of some of the biologically richest and most endangered
ecosystems in North America. Eminent ecologist Reed Noss tells the
story of how southern grasslands arose and persisted over time and
addresses questions that are fundamental for conserving these vital
yet poorly understood ecosystems. The author examines: the natural
history of southern grasslands their origin and history (geologic,
vegetation, and human) biological hotspots and endangered ecosystems
physical determinants of grassland distribution, including ecology,
soils, landform, and hydrology fire, herbivores, and ecological
interactions. The final chapter presents a general conservation
strategy for southern grasslands, including prioritization,
protection, restoration, and management. Also included are examples of
ongoing restoration projects, along with a prognosis for the future.
In addition to offering fascinating new information about these littlestudied ecosystems, Noss demonstrates how natural history is central
to the practice of conservation. Natural history has been on a
declining trajectory for decades, as theory and experimentation have
dominated the field of ecology. Ecologists are coming to realize that
these divergent approaches are in fact complementary, and that
pursuing them together can bring greater knowledge and understanding
of how the natural world works and how we can best conserve it.
Forgotten Grasslands of the South explores the overarching importance
of ecological processes in maintaining healthy ecosystems, and is the
first book of its kind to apply natural history, in a modern,
comprehensive sense, to the conservation of biodiversity across a
broad region. It sets a new standard for scientific literature and is
essential reading not only for those who study and work to conserve
the grasslands of the South but also for everyone who is fascinated by
the natural world.

The Southern Register
The story of one woman's unflagging efforts to recover the history of
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her ancestors, slaves who had lived and worked at Somerset Place
plantation.

Sunken Plantations
The Pelican Guide to Plantation Homes of Louisiana
Shows and describes the historical background of fourteen colonial
plantations

The White Pacific
Winner of the Los Angeles Times Book Prize in
History“Compelling.”—Renee Graham, Boston Globe“Stunning.”—Rebecca
Onion, Slate“Makes a vital contribution to our understanding of our
past and present.”—Parul Sehgal, New York Times Bridging women’s
history, the history of the South, and African American history, this
book makes a bold argument about the role of white women in American
slavery. Historian Stephanie E. Jones-Rogers draws on a variety of
sources to show that slave‑owning women were sophisticated economic
actors who directly engaged in and benefited from the South’s slave
market. Because women typically inherited more slaves than land,
enslaved people were often their primary source of wealth. Not only
did white women often refuse to cede ownership of their slaves to
their husbands, they employed management techniques that were as
effective and brutal as those used by slave‑owning men. White women
actively participated in the slave market, profited from it, and used
it for economic and social empowerment. By examining the economically
entangled lives of enslaved people and slave‑owning women, JonesRogers presents a narrative that forces us to rethink the economics
and social conventions of slaveholding America.

Plantation Homes of Louisiana and the Natchez Area
Step into the mysterious world of haunted plantations, where you'll
meet the restless spirits of soldiers, slaves, and owners who roam the
antiquated halls. Presenting majestic homes from seven southern
states, this remarkable guide contains dramatic history and true
stories from the days before and during the Civil War. Join paranormal
expert Richard Southall on an awe-inspiring journey through each
plantation, exploring grand houses and their ghastly ghouls. Haunted
Plantations of the South presents fascinating research, in-depth
interviews with ghost hunters, and unforgettable encounters full of
paranormal activity and evidence. Discover the phantom casket of the
Sweetwater Plantation, the Man in Black who haunts Bellamy Mansion,
and many more compelling ghost stories along the way.

Lost Plantations of the South
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Once the lifeblood of large estates and farms throughout the American
South and East, antebellum plantations today serve as windows into one
of the most controversial eras of U.S. history. Though many of these
grand homes have been lost, scores more still exist, some as National
Memorial sites, National Historic Landmarks, or National Historic
Places. Award-winning historian Robin Lattimore explores the history
of antebellum plantations in this concise guide to the working estates
that dotted the U.S. landscape before the Civil War, many of which
still remain. Whether Greek Revival, Federal, or Tidewater in style,
antebellum plantations were grand and stately, reflecting the wealth
and power of their often slave-owning landowners. From an examination
of the architecture of antebellum plantations to a look at the
plantation system and its effects on the South, Southern Plantations
is a beautiful account of these windows to the past.

Somerset Homecoming
Depicts the mansions and estates of Louisiana's River Road

Lost Mansions of Mississippi, Volume II
A brief history of plantations. Environmental issues. Plantations and
biodiversity. Water matters. Plantations and the soil. Pests:
plantations' achilles' heel? Genetically modified trees: opportunity
or treath? Plantations and global warming. Social issues. Employement:
a contested balance sheet. Land tenure and conflict. Economic issues.
Spiralling demand. Incentives and subsidies. Economies of scale.
Costing the earth.

Slavery in the American Mountain South
These great plantations are symbols of the South and days gone by.
Today perhaps only a hundred along the coast and another hundred
inland remain. Many of the great plantation homes were lost during the
time of war, and many more were simply allowed to collapse in the
aftermath. This collection of photographs represents some of the most
stunning work present in the Historic American Buildings Survey, an
effort to catalogue and document the architecture and building culture
of America. In the South, especially, these photographs became
invaluable records of a way of life that was quickly disappearing. The
selections here, presented by William P. Baldwin, capture these lost
dwellings--sometimes as a fragment, sometimes a whole building--and
showcase the grand tradition and romantic detail of these icons of the
South.

Plantations of the Carolina Low Country
"Old Plantation Days: Being Recollections of Southern Life Before the
Civil War" by N. B. De Saussure. Published by Good Press. Good Press
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publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every genre. From
well-known classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or
yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the books that
need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited
and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our
goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to
everyone in a high-quality digital format.
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